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PCN826: Carling Brownsville New Customer Pick-up location 
Issue Date: May 16, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
This notice is to update you on the upcoming transfer for all shipping operations contained within the 
Carling Brownsville site. 
 
Description of the Change: 

Reason for The Change: 

Effective Date of the Change: 

What You Need to Do: 

If you have any questions, please contact your Customer Service or Inside Sales Representative. We 
appreciate your business and our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

Luisa Cuevas 
Luisa Cuevas 
Associate Product Manager, Product Management 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

All shipping operations have begun through a new Brownsville Third-Party Logistics (3PL) facility at the 

below address: 

Carling Technologies Inc. c/o DSV Air & Sea Inc. 

1385 Cheers St Ste B 

Brownsville, TX 78521 

To support this upcoming change, we will require a Bill of Landing (BOL) response within the same day. 

Any delays in sending the BOL will delay the pick-up date of the freight. We do not send shipments 

across the border until we have the BOL.  

  

  

  Relocation of these services in order to accomodate the move of our Carling Brownsville operations to 
our Carling Matehuala, MX facility. 

This transition has begun with certain shipments and will continue until our current location closes by 

the end of the year.  

• Our shipping clerks will continue sending the BOL as you have historically received them. The 
only change is a required same day response with confirmation needed by 2:30pm for same 
day pick up. Delaying confirmation will create a delay of at least 24 hours. Delays on Thursday 
or Friday will move shipments to the next week.    

• There will be no change in fit/form/function or part numbers with this transfer. 


